1735 Highland Place, #25 Berkeley, CA 94709 April 12, 1974

Librarian University of Maryland College Park, MD 20740

Dear Sir:

There is a report in today's newspaper that former Vice President Agnew has donated certain official papers to your library. Apparently included are "papers related to an investigation of the assassination of President John F. Kennedy."

Since I am writing a book on the assassination, I am particularly interested in finding out more about these papers. I understand that the files themselved are unavailable until 1977, but apparently an investory has been released.

would be grateful for any information you could provide about the nature and extent of the records relating to the assassination, including the full description from the public in entory.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Paul L. Hoch